


I. Hiring/reclassification Freeze Update – The hiring and reclassification freeze is 
still in effect and no date has been indicated when it will end.   
 

V. Minutes 
A. The minutes were reviewed.  Carolyn Elliott noted that we did not receive a 

financial report for September.  Tracy Ivy moved to accept the minutes with the 
addition of a note saying we did not receive the September financial report.  
Carolyn Elliott seconded.  Motion passed. 

 
VI. Treasurer’s Report 

A. John Wolf reported that he had not received a financial report for September, but 
had a report for October.  We had incurred expenses for the Benefits Fair.  It was 
noted that he had not received an invoice for $172.75 that was paid out.  Melissa 
Linenberger moved and Carolyn Elliott seconded that we approve the financial 
report with the addition of the description for the $172.75.  Motion passed.   

 
VII. Executive Council Report: 

A. CSSC Meeting Update – Jennyfer reported on the CSSC meeting that was held in 
Wichita on October 30, 2008.  The position paper that was approved was 
discussed. It was noted that there need to be changes on the first page regarding 
items we are asking for.  It was noted that the state is going through some serious 




